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Garden Tips 

It’s March and the beginning of the Gardening 

season.  To prepare your garden plot for a success-

ful season, it is important that your soil is ready 

for planting.   

• Go through your plot and remove all weeds, 

dig down and get the root. 

• Incorporate compost and good soil into the 

plot no more than 8 inches.  (don’t dig too 

deep, it will activate weed seeds that you don’t 

want.) 

• Plants that can go in early are peas, onions, 

lettuce, arugula, spinach and other greens.  Be 

sure to read the directions on the seed packag-

es. 

• It is recommended that you soak your pea 

seeds in water overnight.  It also works for 

spinach. 

• Keep onions away from the peas, they are not 

compatible. 

• You may have to put a cover over the greens 

to prevent freezing. 

• Make a plan for your garden, so that you al-

ways have some vegetables growing. And 

plant some flowers, this will bring the bees 

and butterflies and keep the bad bugs off of 

your plants. 

Meet Charlie, he is located in the center of our Wel-

come Plot in the Garden.  During the winter he is in 

hibernation, but once it warms up, Charlie is out 

there to greet you as you enter the garden.  He also 

has some friendly chickens that share the plot with 

him and a Sign that features the Garden Rules.  

Beautiful plants and flowers will surround him as 

the  season progresses as well as herbs, thyme, ore-

gano, rosemary, mint, lemon balm, lemon thyme 

Notices 

• Orientation, Sunday, March 24, 

2024 at 1 p.m. at the Gazebo, 

bring a chair 

• Soil Order to be sent out shortly 

• If you need new wood for your 

raised bed, watch for an email, 

we will be placing a bulk order. 

 

  


